
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 11, 2020 

 

 

 

Chris Litton 

Program Project Manager 

Department of General Services 

200 E. Main Street  

Lexington, Kentucky 40507 

 

Sent via email to: clitton@lexingtonky.gov 

 

 

RE: Addendum to MOU 2019-195 

 

 

Mr. Litton: 

 

 

In response to your August 26, 2020 email, the AOC has been appropriated funds 

sufficient to reimburse LFUCG in FY 2021 as required by MOU 2019-195.  To receive 

reimbursement, the project must be completed and invoices presented to the AOC before 

June 30, 2021. 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Jenny Lafferty 

Director of Finance and Administration, AOC 
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cc: 

Jamshid Baradaran 
Todd Slatin 

Teresa Grider 

Sondra Stone  

Carole Henderson 

Danny Rhoades 

Administrative Office of the Courts 
1001 Vandalay Drive 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

502-573-2350 or 800-928-2350   

www.courts.ky.gov 

Laurie K. Dudgeon 

Director 

John D. Minton, Jr. 

Chief Justice of Kentucky 

mailto:clitton@lexingtonky.gov

